
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PROVIDE ASSISTANCE
BY WAY OF PARTNERING AGREEMENTS

Campbell River City Council intends to provide assistance to: 

 • Heart of the City Business Improvement Area Associati on under the terms of a 
partnering agreement for the provision of services to beauti fy public property in the 
downtown area, including pressure washing sidewalks and maintaining fl ower pots 
along Shoppers Row, purchasing Christmas lights, wrapping four BC Hydro boxes, and 
performing maintenance on the Spider public art installati on. The agreement is for 
work to be done in 2018 and the extent of the City’s assistance under the partnering 
agreement shall not exceed $8,733.96.

 • Willow Point Business Improvement Area Society under the terms of a partnering 
agreement for the provision of services to beauti fy public property in the Willow Point 
area, by purchasing 10 hanging fl ower baskets, Christmas decorati ons, LED lights, and 
hiring musical entertainment for Canada Day Celebrati ons. The agreement is for work to 
be done in 2018 and the extent of the City’s assistance under the partnering agreement 
shall not   exceed $5,800.00. 

 • Campbellton Neighbourhood Associati on under the terms of a partnering agreement 
for the provision of services to beauti fy public property in the Campbellton area, by re-
planti ng and watering fl ower boxes, constructi ng 6 additi onal planters, and purchasing 
10 banners. The agreement is for work to be done in 2018 and the extent of the City’s 
assistance under the partnering agreement shall not exceed $10,000.00.

 • Pier Street Associati on under the terms of a partnering agreement for the provision of 
services to beauti fy public property in the Pier Street area of downtown, by repairing 
planters, pressure washing sidewalks, landscaping, and purchasing two new benches. 
The agreement is for work to be done in 2018 and the extent of the City’s assistance 
under the partnering agreement shall not exceed $7,500.00. 

The draft  partnering agreements and records relati ng to the proposed assistance are available 
for public inspecti on between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday, 
excluding holidays, at City Hall, 301 St. Ann’s Road, Campbell River. 

For inquiries concerning the proposed assistance please contact Chris Osborne – Senior 
Planner by phone at 250-286-5745, or by email at chris.osborne@campbellriver.ca

This noti ce is given pursuant to Secti on 21 of the Community Charter.


